Parent-Teacher Association of Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School 2024-2025 PTA Circular No.9

28th April, 2025

Date:

Dear parents and guardians,

Parent's Signature:

To allow more parents to participate in the webinar "non-violent communication", the originally scheduled session on 2nd May has been changed to 9th May. Details are as follow:

Date:	9 th May, 2025 (Friday)
Time:	10:00 am to 11:30 am
Format:	Online Zoom Live Stream
Language:	Cantonese
Speaker:	Social Worker Mr. Lau Siu Hang from Caritas Family Service (Tuen Mun)
Topics:	Understanding the growth and emotional needs during adolescence
	2. Breaking the old cycle of negative communication
	3. Understanding the four key steps of "non-violent communication"
	4. Tips for interaction – Nourishing communication relationships
Fee:	Free
Target:	Parents of our school

If you have any further questions, please contact the teacher in charge Ms. Chan Yuen Mei or School Social Worker Ms. Chan Wing Yi. We look forward to your participation!

Wong Hoi Yan
Chairperson of the Parent-Teacher Association
Mr. Wong Kit
Principal and Ex-officio member of Parent-Teacher Association

Submission of the reply slip: 6th May, 2025

Student's Name: ______ Class: _____ Student ID: _____

Reply Slip of 2024-2025 PTA Circular No.9

Ms. Wong and Mr. Wong,
I am well-informed with the above information and (please put a tick ✓ in the appropriate box)

I would like to enroll in the webinar.

I will not join the webinar.